
From: Christopher Doolittle  
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 11:38 AM 
To: John Nadolski <john@parusconsulting.com> 
Subject: FW: (External):RE: [External] RTRP - Deficiency Report #4 Question 6 
 
John, 

 

Please find attached an addendum to SCE’s Riverside Transmission Reliability Project cultural report that 

covers the areas identified in the gap analysis. This addresses Data Request Q10. This is being sent to you 

directly because it contains confidential information. If you have any comments or questions, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me. Thanks.  

 

Chris Doolittle 

Corporate Environmental Services 

Natural and Cultural Resources 

Southern California Edison 

(909) 520-1670 (cell) 
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